

Friday 11th December 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

## For the attention of parents/carers of Years 7 and 10

We are writing with information regarding your child's attendance at school next week.

Your child in either **year 7 or 10**, should return to school on Monday, 14th December and will break up for the Christmas holiday on Thursday, 17th December.

School will now be closed on Friday, 18th December following guidance from the DfE.

Yours sincerely,

Charlotte Robinson

**Executive Headteacher** 

Sarah Morgan

**Head of School**